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KELSO-LONGVIEW ROTARY INVESTMENTS IMPROVE SAFETY, SECURITY AT CATLIN SPRAY PARK  
 
KELSO, WASHINGTON, AUGUST 1, 2017 – 

 
Kelso’s Catlin Rotary Spray Park received an outpouring of support from three local Rotary Clubs 

that donated over $21,000 in money, labor and materials for safety and security improvements.  The 
Kelso, Longview, and Longview – Early Edition Rotary Clubs purchased and installed new decorative 
lighting around the perimeter of the spray pad, resurfaced the spray area with slip-resistant paint, and 
restored landscaping near the senior center.  The improvements provide lighting for enhanced security, 
a spray pad less prone to trips and falls, and a better overall park appearance. 
 

The City of Kelso extends its gratitude and thanks to the individuals and businesses who donated 
time and resources to keep the Catlin Rotary Spray Park a safe and enjoyable facility for family fun. 
 

In addition to the contributions of the Rotary clubs, the City would like to recognize the 
following spray park supporters: 
 

Renaud Electric – Larry Timmons 
  Installation and wiring of new lights. 
 

Mountain View Commercial Contracting – Dan Frazier 
  Excavation and backfill of trenching and footings. 
 

Cal Portland – Paul Campbell 
  Concrete restoration. 
 

Thanks again to all who volunteered for this project and came together to improve a great 
attraction for Kelso and Longview residents and the surrounding area. 
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